
Great Glebe Garage Sale

The Glebe Community Association encourages  
garage sale participants to donate 10% of their  

sale proceeds to the Ottawa Food Bank.  

This year, residents have the option to post some of their 
garage sale items on GiveShop.ca for the benefit of the 
Ottawa Food Bank. Residents can use these price tags 

to earmark the items posted for sale on GiveShop.  

The price tags will alert buyers that the proceeds will 
go to the Ottawa Food Bank. Buyers can quickly find 

the item by key word search. Buyers can then transact 
easily at GiveShop.ca or on the mobile App using their 
phones and walk away with the item. Purchase funds 

go directly to the Ottawa Food Bank and the seller/donor 
will receive a tax receipt ($10 minimum for a tax receipt).
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